
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE:   January 27, 2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Metal Equipment Storage Building 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 5, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City received from potential 
bidders. The City’s responses hereby become a part of the Contract Documents and modify the 
original specifications as noted below. 
 
 
Question #1:  Where is the site located for this building? 

 
Response: The proposed building will be located at our Public Works Complex, 1400 Loraine Street, 
Knoxville, TN 37912. 
 
Question #2:  Could you provide the certified engineer’s cost estimate or budget range for the 
project and whom the architect (if known yet) for the project? 
 
Response: The City does not disclose budgets for advertised project. As the slab and footings already 
exist and City staff will do the footing work, there is not an architect on the project. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


